
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reminders… 

• Please remember to bring your reading pack every day.  

• Library books are changed on Thursdays./ Frfidays 

• Homework will be handed out on Fridays and collected in the following Wednesday. 

• We will have swimming on THURSDAYS. 

• We will have PE on WEDNESDAYS. Please fasten back long hair and remove earrings. Please ensure PE kits are in school everyday.  

• Please send a sunhat.  

 

Geography 
Our learning will focus 

on finding out about the 
seaside. We will locate 

and name the seas 
around the UK, learn 
what the coast is and 
identify the physical 

features of them. We 
will also think about 
how people use the 

local coast. 

 

 

 

Summer 1  

Science 
Our topic for this term is ‘Everyday 

Materials’. We will identify and name a 
variety of materials and describe their 
properties. We will also find out about 
natural and manmade materials and 
investigate which materials float and 

which sink. 

Tems 
Class  

 
 

Art 
 

We will be exploring 
sculpture and 3D art this 
term. We will be rolling, 
shaping and constructing 

imaginative sculptures 
using paper before 

applying painting skills to 
our 3D models. 

RE 
In RE, we will be learning 
about sacred places and 
what makes some places 

sacred to some people. We 
will be learning about what is 

inside a church and a 
mosque and how the objects 

and spaces are used. 

Computing 
We will be learning about how to 
stay safe online this half term. We 

will discuss what the internet is 
and how it can be used. We will 

also think about how the internet 
may affect our emotions and how 

use of it can affect others.  
 

We are looking forward to another busy term and hopefully enjoying some warmer 
weather so we can enjoy being outside. 
Dates to remember 
 20th May – Y1 Norber Trip  
                Reception Forest School Day at Long Preston (details to follow) 
 

 

PSHE 
In PSHE, we will be thinking 

about keeping ourselves 
safe. We will learn about 

road safety, consider hazards 
at home and identify which 
substances should or should 

not go in our bodies. 

 

PE 
This half term by perfecting our 
May Day Dances and developing 
our skills in readiness for Sports 

Day! 
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English 
In English, we will focus on using 

punctuation correctly and spelling 
tricky words accurately. We will 

be reading ‘Chocolate Mug Cake’ 
and use it to help us write 

instructions. We will also read 
‘The Bear and the Piano’. 

 

Maths 
In Maths, Y1 will be learning 

about multiplication and division, 
fractions, position and direction, 

place value, money and time. 
Reception will be comparing and 

counting on from different 
numbers as well finding out 

about the composition of 
numbers. For example, 7 is 5 and 

a bit more,  
 

 


